
 
July 2022

Dear Pastors, Friends, & Family, 

   I hope you all are doing well.   We are doing 
great.   I am still struggling to fully recover from my 
illness.   I still get fatigued rather easily and 
sometimes get dizzy and light-headed.   It might be 
because I have been pushing myself more lately, 
but overall I see an improvement from week to 
week.   Thank you so much for your continued 
prayers!
      We have been here four and a half years now 
and still love Mallorca.  Summer is in full swing; so, 
Christy and the boys are enjoying some free time.  
They have been up to the church a few times to 
help me try and finish up somethings with the 
remodel, and the boys go to the basketball court at 
least once every day.
    The remodel is getting very close to completion!  
Next month I will get you a video so you can see 
how everything turned out.   I would like to again 
say thank you. It has been amazing to watch God 
continue to provide!   Even since the last letter, 
people have sent in money.   It looks like we might 
even have enough to remodel the outside of the 
building.   Once we are finished with the inside, we 
will look into doing the outside.   So, thank you so 
much to all who gave! 
    In the last letter, I told you that we would be having our 3rd anniversary/inauguration service.  The building 
still needed a decent amount of work, we had to move   it back a week, and people who had committed to 
come did not come.  To that I say, God is good, His timing is perfect, and He works in mysterious ways! We 
ended up with 38 people, which I believe is our highest attendance to date.   More importantly, three people  
(who would not have been there the week before) accepted Christ as their Savior after the service!   A man, 
who had done some work on the building that week, came with his wife, and both of them got saved.  Come 
to find out, they were here on vacation and were headed back to Argentina that week.  The other young lady 
that got saved found one of our invitations thrown on the ground during the week, decided to come, and 
accepted Christ as her Savior!  So sometimes we plan and want things to perfect, and we should; however, 
God’s plans are always perfect, even if they differ from ours.   It ended up being a wonderful day, and God 
blessed! Thank you for praying for the service!

Thank you for your prayers and support,       
Markie Bullock 
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